April 8, 2016
Dear Parents,

We have been diligently working this year getting the TCA North Elementary Parent Teacher
Organization (PTO) established and now finishing a great first year.

We plan to vote on a new officer for the vacant PTO position of Secretary for the 2016/2017 school
year at our next Principal's Coffee held on Friday, May 13th. We are looking for a parent who would
be willing to take on the role of this PTO position. Job descriptions for all of the PTO positions are written
in the By-Laws available on the TCA North Elementary Website. Below are listed some reasons why
you should become a TCA North Elementary PTO officer.

Because you have talents and abilities that can greatly benefit this organization

Because new, fresh ideas are what keeps an organization alive and thriving

We are a new organization that needs good leadership to thrive

This will be a way to help YOUR children.....they need you other than just in the classroom

The committee structure is well-organized and therefore no one on the leadership board
is required to do every job.

Thank you for considering a positon of leadership on the PTO. If you are interested in being a candidate
or would like to nominate another parent, please fill out the attached form and return it with your child
or to the school office no later than Friday, May 6th.

Sincerely,

Don Stump

I would be willing to be a candidate for PTO Secretary




